
 
 
  

Update: Technical issue Encountered with a Subset of 
Symbols in TSX MOC Facility 
 
 
We are currently investigating an issue where the MOC did not run on a small  
subset of symbols. These impacted symbols are included in the attached spreadsheet.  
 
We are attempting to determine if we can run MOC in the next 10 minutes. Updates will 
continue be provided as soon as possible. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at (416) 947-4357. 
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